U.S. 17/Edgewood Avenue
Intersection Improvements

F DO I Hybrid Public Meeting

f h Jacksonville, Duval County, Florida
DISTRICT

HYBRID PUBLIC MEETING

Thursday, December 16,
2021

Open house: 4:30 to 6:30 p.m.
Public comment period: 6:30 p.m.

Online: nflroads.com/VPH

By phone: (914) 614-3221
Access Code: 138-562-764

Or stop by:
FDOT Urban Office Training Center
2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL
32204

Both virtual and in-person participants will be

given equal opportunity to ask questions and

make oral statements that will become part of
the meeting record.

ABOUT THE PROJECT

The Florida Department of Transportation is proposing reconfiguring the Edgewood Avenue and
Plymouth Street intersection to reduce conflict points and improve traffic flow for drivers attempting to
enter or exit onto U.S 17.

Project documents are currently available for review at nflroads.com/VPH. Persons wishing to submit
written statements or other exhibits in place of or in addition to oral statements may do so during the
meeting or any time before December 30 by submitting them via email to Clint. McCraw@dot.state.fl.us or
via traditional mail to Clint McCraw, 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, Florida 32204. All exhibits or
statements postmarked on or before December 30, 2021 will become part of the public record.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or
family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act
(ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Samantha Rambeau at
least seven days prior to the public meeting at (904) 831-3368 or Samantha.Rambeau@dot.state.fl.us.



